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Dear Parents/Carers, 

  LUKE 11:25-33 ‘Good Samaritan’ 
9 February 2023 

Spring Term No.2 

 
     

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Willow Class Parliament Trip 
Willow Class had a fantastic time on their trip to London last 
week. After an exciting train journey full of snacks and laughter, 
we arrived in London. First up on our list of things to do was to 
visit Westminster and walk over the River Thames. This was 
brilliant, we got to see lots of London's famous sights and 
walked over Westminster Bridge. After some lunch, we headed 
into the Houses of Parliament. Inside, we were able to see lots 
of the different rooms and traditions of Parliament. We went 
into the public galleries for both the House of Commons and 
House of Lords.  

After spending some time exploring, we headed to a workshop. 
We learned all about how laws are made and how debates are 
held. Abigail was chosen as our speaker of the house and     
organised a debate all about banning smoking. We had a     
surprise visit from our local MP, Andrew Griffith, we got to ask 
him questions about his ideas and thoughts on current affairs.  

Having spent a long time in Parliament, it was almost time to 
head home, but not before some dinner and another long 
walk! We made our way up to Trafalgar Square, where we were 
able to se the magnificent fountains and also have our dinner, 
which was a delicious, nutritious, McDonalds!  

Once we were refueled, we trotted on through St James' Park 
and up to Buckingham Palace. The flag was up, which was    
exciting as it meant The King was home - sadly he didn't invite 
us in for tea! 

We had a fantastic day and have enjoyed writing snapshots 
about our visit this week.  
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Basketball 
Yesterday we made our way on our trusty minibus made to the 

Weald in Billingshurst for a basketball competition involving 

five local schools. It was a real pleasure to take our pupils, who 

showed enthusiasm,  manners and sportsmanship throughout. 
 

Our first game was against Shipley. All of the players were a bit 
shocked at the lack of time they had before they were closed 
down by the opposition - somewhat different to our usual  
playground shooting drills! Before we knew it, the final whistle 
was blown and neither side had scored.  

Next, we played a very close game against Barns Green. Thanks 
to some expert shooting from Harry S and Molly we came away 
with a 4-4 draw. Tired but keen to taste victory, we began our 
third match against Rudgwick. In this fixture, our team  really 
started to click and there was some excellent link-up play    
between baskets. Seb, Harry AS, Matilda and Harry S all        
contributed points towards an impressive 12-0 victory for    
Petworth.  

In our last game, we played Billingshurst. The year 9 sports 
leaders refereeing the game perhaps weren't expecting a game 
as fast-paced and physical. Both teams played well, and despite 
taking an initial lead, Petworth lost by one basket.  

Petworth came third on points overall. The children enjoyed 
the opportunity to participate in some competitive sport with 
their peers from other schools.  

Squad: Heath, Matilda, Seb, Harry AS, Harry S, Abigail, Shay,  

 

 

 

 

Earthquake Appeal Own Clothes Day 
We have been saddened by the terrible photos coming from 
Turkey and Syria after the recent earthquake. As a result we 
have decided to hold a non uniform day, TOMORROW, 10th 
February in order to raise money to support the relief effort. 

We are asking for £1 donation from those who are able and all 
money raised will be donated to the Disasters Emergency   
Committee fund. This fund directly supports recovery and relief 
work in the affected areas and is matched, so for each £1 
raised, another is given.  

We hope you will join us in supporting this cause. 

Class Reading Books 
Oak Class 

Oak Class are currently reading  ‘The Whale’ by Ethan and Vita 

Murrow .   

Ash Class  

Ash Class are currently reading `The boy who grew Dragons’ by 

Andy Shepherd.   

Rowan Class 

Rowan Class are currently reading different picture books with 

a focus on homes and characters. 

Beech Class 

Beech Class are currently reading 'The Christmasaurus' By Tom 

Fletcher.   

Maple Class 

Maple Class are currently reading `Abominables’ by Eva         

Ibbotson. 

Elm Class 

Elm Class are currently reading ‘Kensuke's Kingdom’, a book by 

Michael Morpurgo.  

Willow Class  

Willow Class are currently reading  'Twitch' by M.G.Leonard 

SPAG Fact 
Grammatical Feature: Contraction 

Definition: A word that is shortened by missing out some   

     letters. 

Example:  don’t, wouldn’t 
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Holiday Food Voucher s Available to Non Free 
School Meals 

Utilising funding from governments’ Household Support Fund 
to help support those most in need and to help with global in-
flationary challenges and the significantly rising cost of living, 
West Sussex County Council is pleased to confirm that families 
with Free School Meal eligible children will once again be enti-
tled to a voucher for each FSM child during the upcoming Feb-
ruary half term 

FSM eligible families in West Sussex will be entitled to a £15.00 
voucher per child for the week. 

For children who are not FSM eligible but who’s families need 
urgent support with food here in West Sussex the Community 
Hub is in operation. Please contact the school for a referral. 
 

Textile Recycling Bin 
Reminder that we have a clothing bank on the hard-standing 

car park in school to raise additional funds for various projects 

in school. 

Items that can be recycled 

 All men’s, ladies and children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes 

 Handbags 

 Ties 

 Belts 

 Bed clothes 

 Towels 

 Soft toys 

 Curtains 
 

Items that cannot be recycled 

 Duvets both synthetic and feathered 

 Pillows and cushions 

 Carpets and rugs 

 Soiled or wet clothing 

 Workwear 

 Shredded or mutilated textile material 

 Textile off cuts, yearns or threaded material 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Class Dates for your Diary 2022/2023 

Thurs  9  Feb Beech Class Forest School 

Fri           10  Feb Own Clothes Day Earthquake Appeal 

Fri 10 Feb Break up for Half Term 

Mon 20 Feb Inset Day School Closed 

Tues 21 Feb Back to School 

Tues 21 Feb Elm Class Newland House Gallery  

   Visit 

Fri 24 Feb PPSA School Disco (details to follow) 

Tues 28 Feb Goodwood Farm Ash Class  

Fri  3 Mar MRC Tag Rugby  

Fri 24 Mar MRC Netball 

Fri 31  Mar End of Spring Term 

Mon 17 Apr Back to School Start of Summer  

   Term 

Mon  1 May Bank Holiday School Closed 

Mon  8 May Bank Holiday School Closed 

Tues  9 May SATS Week 

Fri 26 May Break up for Half Term 

Mon   5  June  Inset Day School Closed 

Tues   6 June Back to School 

Fri 21 July End of Summer Term 

Fri   1 Sep Start of Autumn  Term 

Please click on the link below for further dates in the school 

calendar. 

www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/web/calendar/9194 
Inset Days 2022/2023 

Mon      20 Feb     Inset Day 
Mon        5 June Inset Day 
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